
Southern Cross Cultural Exchange will

be welcoming some excited and

enthusiastic students into Victoria in 

We would love to hear from                                               in your area

who are interested in sharing their Australian life and culture.

If you would like to  welcome an                      exchange student into

your home, life, and heart in February 2017, please contact

Southern Cross Cultural Exchange.

February 2017!

France,
Italy,

1800 500 501 toll free  cheryl.p@scce.com.au

Germany,

Austria,Sweden,

wonderful families

amazing

denmark,

Japan.

These wonderful exchange students

will be arriving from 

and

Bonjour!
Ciao!

G'Day!
Guten Tag!

or email Call

www.scce.com.au


